From:

To:

Subject: Fw: Bren Cottage, Vale of Health, NW3 1AS
Date: 09 January 2018 14:27:41

On Thursday, 31 August 2017, 18:24, "Sheehy, John" <john.sheehy@camden.gov.uk> wrote:

Dear Jita Lukka,

Thank you for your email.
| confirm that | will attend the site visit at 10:30AM on the 5 of September.
Regards,

John Sheehy
Senior Planner

Telephone: 020 7974 5649
B E | & &
From: J LUKKA
Sent: 25 August 2017 18:30

To: Sheehy, John <john.sheehy@camden.gov.uk>
Subject: Bren Cottage, Vale of Health, NW3 1AS

Dear Mr Sheehy

In spite of my several emails to you |
have yet to receive your confirmation
that you will be attending the site visit |
arranged to assist you for 10.30 am
Tuesday 5 September.

Would you please now do so.
Yours sincerely

Jita Lukka



This e-mail may contain information which is confidential, legally privileged and/or
copyright protected. This e- mail is intended for the addressee only. If you receive
this in error, please contact the sender and delete the material from your
computer.

Disclaimer

The information contained in this communication from the sender is confidential. It is intended solely for
use by the recipient and others authorized to receive it. If you are not the recipient, you are hereby
notified that any disclosure, copying, distribution or taking action in relation of the contents of this
information is strictly prohibited and may be unlawful.

This email has been scanned for viruses and malware, and may have been automatically archived by
Mimecast Ltd, an innovator in Software as a Service (SaaS) for business. Providing a safer and more
useful place for your human generated data. Specializing in; Security, archiving and compliance. To find
out more Click Here.



